
Stewardship Resources 
The Episcopal Church in Delaware 

My family in Christ in Delaware: 

I have recently been informed by The Episcopal Church Foundation (ECF) 
that the ECF360 Program which we were offering as a resource for you all 
is being discontinued as of December 2024. Those parishes which had 
signed up to avail themselves of this content are free to continue using it 
until that time. Content may also be downloaded for future use. No new 
parishes are allowed to sign up for this content, however. 

ECF has undergone a change in leadership, with the retirement of their 
president, as well as with the relocation of their ecf360 program director to 
Episcopal Relief and Development. They are offering Stewardship content 
and suggestions on Vital Practices, which is free, and I urge you to look at 
this information. You can find it at www.ecfvp.org.  

I am sorrier than I can say that this has happened, and I apologize for the 
timing on this announcement, but it was presented to me as a fait accompli, 
so there is no choice but to press on. 

Godspeed and best of luck with all your financial stewardship. 

Helen Spence, chair 

http://www.ecfvp.org/

